

GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

NORTHERN LUZON REGION BAGUIO CITY COUNCIL



12 January 2018

FEDERICO P. MARTIN, Ed. D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent Baguio City Division

SIR:

Greetings!

As conferred from the District Field Advisers last June 2, 2017, the GSP District Field Advisers and the School Coordinators monthly meeting will be every first Friday of the month at 4pm at the GSP Baguio City Council Headquarters, Leonard Wood Road Baguio City. This meeting will provide them updates on programs, trainings and GSP events. Due to the hectic schedule of activities for the month of February 2018. We have rescheduled it on January 31, 2018, with the same time and same venue every meeting.

In this connection, may we request permission to kindly help us encourage their Principals and School Head Teacher to let them attend the said monthly meeting to update them with the GSP Programs and Trainings.

We look forward to your favorable action to our request.

Thank you for your continued support to the scouting movement.

Truly yours,

JENNIFER T. BUGYONG

Council Executive

To: All School Administrators, Principals & Teachers In-Charge (Elementary & Secondary)

FOR YOUR INFORMATION & APPROPRIATE ACTION

FEDERICO P. MARTIN, Ed.D, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent



GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

Northern Luzon Region Baguio City Council

CHQ Circular No. 3 Series 2018

TO : PRINCIPALS, HEAD TEACHERS, GSP SCHOOL COORDINATORS AND

TROOP LEADERS

RE : District Field Advisers and GSP School Coordinators Meeting

DATE: January 12, 2018

GSP District Field Advisers and the School Coordinators monthly meeting will be every first Wednesday, January 31, 2018, 4pm at the GSP Baguio City Council Headquarters, Leonard Wood Road Baguio City. This meeting will provide them updates on programs, trainings and GSP events:

In this connection may we invite your School's representatives to attend the said event.

We look forward to your favorable action to our request.

Thank you in advance for your continued support to the Scouting Movement.

Very truly yours,

JENNIFER T BUGTONG

To: All School Administrators, Principals & Teachers In-Charge (Elementary & Secondary)

FOR YOUR INFORMATION & APPROPRIATE ACTION

FEDERICO P. MARTIN, Ed.D, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent